407 West State Street, Trenton, New Jersey 08618 PHONE (609) 695-3481 • FAX (609) 695-0151 EMAIL league@njslom.com • www.njslom.com

William G. Dressel, Jr., EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Michael J. Darcy, CAE, ASSISTANT EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

November 28, 2006

Anthony V. Sblendorio
Principal
Back to Nature Landscape Assoc
PO Box 153
Oldwick, NJ 08858

Dear Mr. Sblendorio:

On behalf of the League's Executive Board, I would like to personally thank you for your contributions as a participant during the League's recent Annual Conference in Atlantic City.

The Conference went extremely well and delegates reacted favorably to the sessions. Your participation was instrumental in its overal success. I would like to invite you to consider submitting an article to the League's magazine New Jersey Municipalities on the subject of your presentation or on another topic. Please contact Kyra Duran at kduran@njslom.com or see our website at www.njslom.org for article submission guidelines.

Again, thank you very much for taking the time from your busy schedule to assist us in Atlantic City.

Very truly yours,

William G. Dressel, Jr.

Executive Director

WGD:dek